
 

Open letter to the Emperor of Japan, Naruhito 

 

Your Majesty,  

 

We are a group of Australian and Asian people who are fond of Japan travel, 

food, and culture. We are writing to you in respect and kindness. 

 

For the good sake of the entire world population, we urge you to stop the 

release of wastewater from the Fukushima nuclear power plant as it will 

contaminate the beautiful ocean and fishing grounds. 

 

Imagine your children and all Japanese people will suffer the long-term effects 

and illness from nuclear waste as well as the future generations. How would you 

feel for the children and people in your country?  

 

With nowadays hi-tech development, we believe the Japanese authorities would 

have the wisdom to release the nuclear wastewater in a safer and more 

responsible way. 

 

It is a critical decision as your Majesty could act and save Japan and the world 

with a clean environment.  

 

We don’t want anything that will damage our ocean. 

 

We want to travel to Japan again and enjoy the delicate food and pure water 

there. But this will depend on it being a safe and clean environment without the 

fear of nuclear waste. 

 

Please act now and you can make it a difference. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Australian Asian Group  

 


